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To whom it may concern, I strongly oppose allowing these kinds of housing in the Portland area and
strongly feel that if this continues to go on, it will be 20 years before our city comes back to life.
These kinds of policy do not encourage tax paying people to come to Portland for travel, shopping,
business, etc, All the activities generate revenue so that we can support parks, police, clean and safe
streets, etc. I have lived in Portland my entire life and it is appalling to me that our local leaders are
supporting the city being overrun by homeless encampments and mentally ill people roaming the
streets. I am in full support of supporting those in need but tiny home and tent encampments within
the city district is not the answer. Please put a stop to homeless encampments in Portland. 
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